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Thank you
 

 

for your note.

I did not want to wait to reply: that I will

be happy to talk to you at closer hand, not only

about the lectureship, but other substantive ways

of taking advantage of our proximity.

Sincerely,   
I will be my office in NYC promptly after

Labor Day.

 

Joshua Lederberg

President

The Rockefeller University

New York, N.Y. 10021

(212) 360-1234   
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